In the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools, we believe in the importance of families and schools working together. We believe that students do their best
through the teamwork of students, families and educators. This friendly agreement lists the ways we all can contribute to the success of every student.

Make sure my child attends school every day on
time and completes his or her homework every day.
Monitor my child’s progress weekly through
Canvas, PowerSchool, emails, and Parent Square.
Attend parent-teacher conferences, PTA meetings
and workshops whenever possible in order to help
my child learn.
Contact teachers or staff when | am concerned or
have a question about my child.
Contact the school if my email or mailing address
changes.
Remain up-to-date on schoolwide communication
by checking Parent Square and email daily/weekly.
Limit my child’s TV and video game time and
make sure my child is well rested.
Provide study space, study materials, and learning
opportunities for my child, in the home or through
the library, church or communitye



